
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:   Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 

FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE:  June 2020 
RE:  Board of Trustees Report 

 
Enrollment Numbers: 

5th Grade- 98 
6th Grade- 101 
7th Grade- 103 

 8th grade- 100 
 
Distance Learning Update 
Our staff did an amazing job wrapping up the year. Our custodians have been working 
hard in the building completing jobs that are making the building look new. We 
appreciate them so much! 
 
End of the year celebration held May 27th 
We had an opportunity to wave goodbye to our students and hand out 8th-grade awards 
as parents drove their kids through our parking lot.

 

 
 


